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Pathways to Biliteracy 

In conjunction with the Orange County Department of Education, El Sol Academy participates in 

the annual Pathways to Biliteracy Awards. This award is given to students exiting Pre-K, 3
rd

, 5
th

, 

and 8
th

 grade. In order to receive a Pathways to Biliteracy Award a demonstration of skills is be 

completed and submitted by the recommending teacher to the Orange County Department of 

Education. Achieving advanced levels of knowledge and proficiency in another language is a 

demanding process. The pathways award was designed by the Orange County Department of 

Education in an effort to support and affirm positive attitudes towards multilingualism. This 

award will also pave the way for the Seal of Biliteracy, an honor granted to high school seniors 

upon graduation certifying attainment of mastery in two or more languages.  

For more information about the Pathways to Biliteracy Program, please feel free to contact: 

Jenny Zavala 

Curriculum Specialist 

jzavala@elsolacademy.org 

(714) 543 - 0023 

 


